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*Santaquin City public meetings will be held online in response to the COVID-19 public gathering
restrictions: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTzZT_yW2H2Hd-58M2_ddSw





In my own words… 

I have always enjoyed the ringing in of a New Year and all the hope 

and promise it brings. As 2020 comes to an end and we usher in 

2021 I feel that same sense of hope and promise, and even more 

so than in past years. 2020 hasn’t been easy for most of us, there 

has been much uncertainty and turmoil in the world but even so, I 

have seen so many good things come out of the trials this past year 

has brought. I have seen so much kindness and service for others 

first hand right here in our community this past year and it is my 

hope that we can keep that feeling and desire to do good for others 

alive, throughout this coming year and years to come.  

Santaquin is a wonderful place to live and I know that is why we are growing the way we are. 

From the moment my family moved here 11 years ago, we felt nothing but welcoming and 

warmth from the community members. It is my hope that we can continue that feeling as we 

grow and welcome the newcomers but also not forget to embrace the old and the roots of 

what makes our town so special. I believe we can do that because throughout this past year I 

have come to learn and realize something that to me is a crucial thing to know. I have come 

to realize  that everyone who lives here, no matter the demographic or perceived differences, 

we all have one thing in common that we can relate to one another on and that is, that we all 

love Santaquin! It is my belief that we truly are more alike that we are different.  

It has been a humbling experience for me serving our community through City Council this 

year and I have learned so much and still have so much to learn! I am grateful for the 

opportunity to be a voice for each of you and have enjoyed meeting with and getting to know 

so many people that I don’t think I otherwise would have had the opportunity to meet. I am 

looking forward to a new year and all the hope and opportunity that it brings. I know we are all 

stronger together, so I encourage each of you to keep looking out for one another, keep the 

service and kindness alive within our community.  

I love meeting with community members so feel free to always reach out, you can reach me 

at 801-885-7014/ jbowman@santaquin.org  

Have a safe and Happy New Years!  

Council Member Jennifer Bowman 
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Dear Santaquin Residents and Friends,  

Each time a new year rolls around, it brings with it a sense of renewal.  I believe this is 
greater felt in 2021 than in years past with the bright hope of restoring those things 
which we hold most dear. We have undoubtedly taken much for granted before the 
challenges of 2020; such things as time with family in large reunions, the opportunity 
to gather as a community and with those we worship, and to once again to travel and 
socialize without fear.   

I believe that 2021 gives us the unique opportunity to set goals and resolutions with ourselves, our 
families and our community, unlike we have in past years.  Much of what we learned in 2020 will likely 
carry forward, and many traditions of the past will likely be reinstated.  In the end, I am full of hope 
and anticipation.   I am excited to see what 2021 brings to our wonderful city.   

As always, I challenge each of you to think of ways to help and improve things in your own area of our 
community.  Look out for your neighbors and friends.  Step outside the box and introduce yourself to 
those you haven’t met.  In years past, I shared the quote “The greatness of a community is most 
accurately measured by the compassionate actions of its members”.  It is a quote that I truly love and 
one I hope we can embrace as a community.  I am so thankful for our residents, each one of you.  We 
are part of something bigger than ourselves and I hope we can all work on building an even stronger 
Santaquin in 2021.   

I would also like to use a portion of my newsletter this month to express my gratitude 
to the decades of service provided by our retiring Librarian Lyn Oryall.  Lyn joined 
Santaquin City 27 years ago as our part-time librarian and continued into a full time 
capacity starting in July of 1998.  One of Lyn’s greatest accomplishments was her 
contribution in working with the team of staff and elected leaders to restore the 
historic building which now holds the library.  The historic structure was the first 
chapel for The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-Day Saints built in Santaquin.  A great 
effort took place in 2002 by Santaquin City to fully restore the old structure for 
municipal use.  It is a beautiful structure with a stain glass window, a grand staircase, and vaulted 

ceilings which provide wonderful acoustics.  Lyn worked tirelessly to make this 
unique structure the home for our community library ever since.  While it has 
grown small compared to the size of the community, Lyn has worked to keep 
the library modern with new computers, iPads and e-Reader so that every 
member of our city has access to the treasured educational offerings of our 
community.  Lyn will be retiring on February 1st and we wish her the very best 
in her future endeavors.  Her decades of service are greatly appreciated.   

I am also excited to announce that Jennifer Wagner has been selected to become 
Santaquin City’s newest full-time librarian and department manager.  Jennifer has 
been an employee of the Library for the past six years.  She is a dedicated and proven 
leader with great passion, energy and new ideas that will undoubtedly bring new 
opportunities for our residents to learn and grow.  Jennifer will not only perpetuate 
the legacy of our great library established by Lyn, she will continue to enhance the 
offerings and opportunities that will benefit our community for years to come. 

I would like to take a moment to thank our incredible city staff.  Without the hard work they put in on 
a daily basis, we would not have made the incredible progress seen over the past year. I also need to 
thank my fellow City Councilmembers; it is my privilege to work shoulder-to-shoulder with the finest 
public servants anywhere. We approach every decision with a team mentality and work together very 
respectfully to make the decisions that are best for ALL of Santaquin.  Along with our citizens, we will 
all work together to make 2021 a great year for all of us! Kim and I would like to wish you and yours a 
very Happy New Year. 

Mayor Kirk F. Hunsaker 



VIEW OUR GUIDE: JANUARY & FEBRUARY PROGRAMS AT WWW.SANTAQUIN.ORG

New! Museum in 3D Event
Enjoy our fun 3D slideshow that highlights different areas in the museum. It can 
be viewed on Santaquin.org. 3D glasses and snacks will be provided by the city. 
The 3D Pack can be picked up at the Rec Office. The 3D Pack will include: three 
pairs of 3D glasses, popcorn, and candy for your family. No cost!

Age group: All ages January 1-31, 2021

Pick up from 10 am -5:30 pm at Santaquin Recreation Office-190 S 400 W

(While supplies last)

Santaquin City Senior Center- 54 West 100 South

We want to wish everyone a Happy New Year filled with much joy and success. We look forward to 
having anyone who is age 60 and older from the surrounding areas come and pick up lunch. Drive by 
lunches are available for pick up at the Senior Center on Thursdays from 12:00-1:00 pm. In order to 
pick up a meal it needs to be ordered the Monday before by 3:00 pm. Meals are $3.00 a week. 
Please have the money in an envelope. Masks are appreciated. Thanks for your help. For more 
information, please contact Judy Robbins @ 801-360-1698

January 7 January 14 January 21 January 28

Roast Pork
Yummy Potatoes
Peas
Jell-O w/Fruit
Bread
Pineapple Cake

Swedish Meatballs
Mashed Potatoes & 
Cream Gravy
Mixed Vegetables
Lingonberry Jam
Rolls
Lemon Cake

Chicken Cordon Bleu w/Gravy
Rice Pilaf
Buttered Carrots
Jell-O w/Fruit
Cheddar Biscuits
Brownie Bites

Beef Stroganoff w/Noodles
Green Beans
Fruit Cocktail
Bread
Peanut Butter Bar



January* Beat the Winter Blues

How to Participate:

1. It’s simple! Every time you complete an activity submit a picture to ewaters@santaquin.org. Every picture
you submit will put your family’s name into a raffle for prizes. *Only one picture submission per family per
activity

2. Email with pictures must include: Parent’s name, Activity, Date and Phone number.
*Please note any picture emailed to us is subject to be used for Santaquin Recreation media

Great Prizes:
3.To be considered for the raffle, all pictures must be submitted by February 3rd. Prizes include gift baskets
with popcorn, candy bars, box candy, and Country Time Lemonade.
End of program raffle will be held on February 8th.
Families will be contacted via phone or email if their name is drawn.
Need help with ideas on how to complete an activity? Email Hattie at hrowbury@santaquin.org or check out
our Facebook posts.




